
 
 
 
Access to Public Information Request 

 

Date of receipt:   19 July 2022 

Date of response:      11 August 2022    

Access to Public Information request regarding an operational policy 

document 

 

Request: 

In addition to my request for information under the Freedom of Information Code  for the 

2021 PSU Annual Report, I make an additional request for a copies of the CfHSC policy 

documents that cover the charging of private patient patients, whether they be insured of 

self-funding, when seeking medical treatment in the Bailiwick, and specifically the policy 

that explains and details how the 25% uplift is taken for private patients. 

Response provided by The Committee for Health & Social Care:  

Private pricing has been discussed at previous health Committees and as such there are 

papers that confirm charges are made for the delivery of service provision. The policy is not 

set out in an operational policy document and Officers have therefore been requested by 

the Committee to review the requirement to set out the private pricing policy in this way.  

11 August 2022 


